Final Agenda
 

ANC 6A Transportation & Public Space Committee Meeting

Capitol Hill Towers (900 G Street NE)

January 23, 2008 at 7:00 pm

 

I. Call meeting to order
II. Introductions (5 minutes)
III. Community Comment (5 minutes)
IV. Old Business
A. Meet with National Marathon Race Organizers to Discuss 2008 Race Planning Issues and Letter of Support – Mahmud (20 minutes)

B. Discuss Effort to Coordinate with Council member Wells’ Office to Establish Bus Shuttle Service Along the H Street/Benning Road Corridor – Mahmud (10 minutes)

V. New Business
A. Establish 2008 Committee Goals (2007 goals attached) – Mahmud (10 minutes)

B. Consider Request for “Bulb-Out” Curbs at the Corner of 10th Street and Constitution Avenue NE – Commisioner Holmes (10 minutes)
C. Establish Point Person (or people) to Represent the Committee in Discussions with H Street Connection Developers – Mahmud/Commissioner Schultheiss (5 minutes)

D. Discuss Increase in Parking and Elimination of Curb Cuts Around 1400 Maryland Avenue NE and Formulate Preemptive Response to Plans to Build a Gas Station using Public Space Adjacent to this Site – Mahmud/Commissioner Schultheiss (10 minutes)
E. Discuss DDOT Car Sharing Initiative (press release attached) – Mahmud/Brown (10 minutes)

VI. Additional Community Comment (time permitting)
VII. Adjourn meeting
ANC 6A Transportation and Public Space Committee 2007-2008 Goals

1. Provide a forum for the ANC 6A community to discuss and recommend solutions to transportation and public space-related issues impacting ANC 6A.

2. Provide the ANC 6A Commission with timely, well-informed recommendations regarding transportation and public space-related issues so that it may weigh in on city decisions affecting ANC 6A including, but not limited to, streetscape improvements for the H Street corridor, the proposed streetcar line serving the H Street/Benning Road corridor, proposed uses for public spaces and implementation of the Capitol Hill Transportation Study. 
3. Track progress of streetscape improvements for the H Street corridor, creation of a streetcar line serving the H Street/Benning Road corridor and implementation of the Capitol Hill Transportation Study, and report to the ANC 6A Commission on these matters. 
4. Work with the District Department of Transportation, Deputy Mayor for Planning and Urban Development and/or other city agencies to implement the proposals contained in the H Street Corridor and Capitol Hill Transportation Studies, including upcoming studies and initiatives aimed at making the city more bicycle rider and pedestrian friendly. 
5. Review and report to the ANC 6A Commission all significant transportation and public space-related activities conducted by the District Department of Transportation, Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority, Deputy Mayor for Planning and Urban Development, Office of Planning, National Capital Planning Commission, and other agencies that directly or indirectly impact ANC 6A.
6. Expand relationships and coordinate efforts with other city ANCs and community groups having a stake in transportation and public space matters impacting ANC 6A.

7. Assist the District Department of Transportation with development of a transportation management plan (parking, public transit, car sharing, etc.) for areas in ANC 6A facing increased demands on transportation infrastructure, such as the H Street/Benning Road corridor and the surrounding neighborhoods.

8. Help educate the ANC 6A community on transportation and public space-related concepts.

9. Work with other ANC 6A committees to address committee crossover issues including, but not limited to, zoning and public safety concerns.

FOR RELEASE: January 17, 2008
 
MEDIA CONTACTS: Karyn Le Blanc, 202-671-3490
 
DDOT Completes Carshare Evaluation
Curbside Carsharing Program to Continue
 
( Washington ,  DC ) The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) recently completed an evaluation of its carsharing initiative and based on the findings and conclusions, DDOT plans to continue its support of this successful transportation alternative. 
 
The evaluation concludes that DDOT's objectives have been met.  These included:
· increased awareness of carsharing services, 

· reduction of car ownership by selling a car or avoiding the planned purchase of a car leading to reduced traffic congestion, reduced parking congestion, and reduced auto emissions, 

· increased mobility options for those unable to afford to purchase a car.
 
DDOT is committed to reducing congestion and parking problems with innovative transportation options such as carsharing   Carsharing provides a network of privately owned vehicles that can be rented by the hour or day. Carsharing provides the mobility of a car without the expense and hassle of car ownership. A low emission and environmentally friendly fleet of cars is located near Metro stations and neighborhood centers throughout DC.
Experiences in the District and  Arlington show that a single carsharing vehicle can be used by as many as 50 to 90 members, thus helping reduce parking and traffic congestion. For this reason, DDOT provides a limited number of strategically-placed curbside parking spaces for the exclusive use of carsharing vehicles. These spaces were selected in consultation with Advisory Neighborhood Commissions, businesses and community leaders.  No parking spaces reserved for the Residential Parking Permit (RPP) program were used for carsharing vehicles.
DDOT is welcoming comments on the evaluation which can be found on the DDOT website at www.ddot.dc.gov.  Comments should be forwarded to Anna McLaughlin atanna.mclaughlin@dc.gov before January 31, 2008.
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